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Message from Billy Green September 10, 2024 10:23
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Coming to you from my temporary office in the Crocodile Children’s club at Vauxhall Holiday
Park in Great Yarmouth, please find below a link to this weeks Press Report for Ilford AC.
Due to the sheer volume of races this week, I have taken the reluctant decision to not include
my own victories in the ‘Vauxhall Holiday Park 4’, or ‘The Great Yarmouth Coastal 6 mile’
races.

THIS WEEKS PRESS REPORT-
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/2024/09/09/press-report-10th-september-2024/

Regards

Billy

..
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